


 

Volunteers Needed 
 

 

As you know our weekly bingo is one of St. Stan’s fundraisers. This piece of 

the puzzle is important for many reasons. In order to pull off such a 

successful weekly event we need three positions filled: Bingo Captains, 

Bingo Callers, and Floor people.   

 

We are in need of Bingo Captains and have an open position for a Bingo 

Caller. If you volunteer for one of these positions, it would fulfill your bingo 

and cafeteria work bond duties and you would be helping the school with a 

major fundraiser.   

 

Volunteering is what makes the St. Stan’s community what it is today. We 

are all busy in our own right with our children and families, but this is a very 

small amount of your time for a great cause, your children’s school.  Please 

consider becoming a captain and contact Jennifer Zappola with any 

questions or to sign up.  


